From: . |

Sent: 07 April 2024 11:44

To: fast.trackty@camden.gov.uk; Planning

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning

Subject: 2023/5429/P 47-51 Eagle Street: No Comment

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify vour password etc.

2023/5429/P 47-51 Eagle Street: No Comment

Dear Planning,

The BCAAC has no comment on the above full planning permission sought for 47-51 Eagle Street WC1.

Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC



